

20 July 2020

FS/MW

Mark Butterworth
Head of Environmental and Consumer Services Email
Perth and Kinross Council
2 High Street

PERTH
PH1 5HP

www.pkc.gov.uk

Dear Mark

## Paul Findlay, Perthshire Airport Transfers Ltd, 3 Hill Garden, Coupar Angus PH13 9AX

I wish to formally write in support of Paul Findlay's application for a blue plate taxi licence.

Mr Findlay is a 'Private Hire Operator' who provides wheelchair accessible transport for around 20 wheelchair passengers in the Strathmore area. I understand he is one of just two local operators specialising in wheelchair transport in the area and therefore I strongly support his application and the services he provides for wheelchair passengers in my ward.

I would like to add my support to Mr Findlay's application for a blue plate taxi licence to Perth and Kinross Council

Yours sincerely



Councillor Fiona Sarwar Ward 2 Strathmore

This is a personal letter and not an official Council communication